
ATTENTION  
DISTRICT FIVE COMMUNITY 

SPECIAL MEETING 

THURSDAY, MAY 30, 2019 

VAH-KI MULTIPURPOSE GYM  

6:00 PM 
A Special Meeting is scheduled to be held 
on Thursday, May 30, 2019 at 6:00 pm 

This meeting is being held in regard to the 
many traffic concerns/issues that have 
been voiced by Community members.  

PLEASE ATTEND THIS VERY IMPORTANT 
MEETING TO VOICE YOUR 

CONCERNS/COMMENTS/SUGGESTIONS 

The Executive Office (Governor/Lt. 
Governor), the BIA Superintendent, the 
Director of GRICDOT and the Chief of 

Police have all been invited to this meeting. 


